
 

 

  

20th September 2024

 

How to Contact Us… 

   Email:  
enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk 

 

      Telephone: 

 0121 464 3902 or 07493838732 

 

       Twitter: @PagetPrimary 

Concerned About a Child’s Safety? 

 
Contact Birmingham CASS on 0121 303 

1888. If you feel a child is at risk of 
immediate, significant harm then call 999 
OR contact a DSL in school: Mrs. Nussey, 
Mrs. Thomas, Mrs. Spiers, Mrs. Ewbank or 

Mr. Merriman. 

#Team Paget 

#Stronger Together  

Child Line 

Children if you need to talk 

to anyone, please email 

www.childline.co.uk  

Or ring  

0800 1111 

TO BE THE BEST THAT WE CAN BE 

mailto:enquiry@paget.bham.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like to begin this week’s newsletter with a huge thank you to you all for your patience 

with regards to the new system for ordering school lunches. I know that the start has been 

fraught with problems and many of you have struggled to find your children on the system once 

you have registered. I have now been assured that the IT issues causing these problems have been 

fixed and so hopefully now you can all register and connect the system to your child. Please let 

me know if you are still experiencing issues and we will work with the catering team to do our 

best to solve them.  

 

An update from last week - thanks to the generosity of Team Paget, last Friday’s ‘Raising for 

Rodina Day’ has raised a grand total of £600.00 This money will be given to Rodina’s family, 

again thank you all so much, your generosity has blown me away.  

 

For those of you with children in Year Six, just a polite reminder that this is the time of year that 

secondary schools are hosting open sessions. Applications for secondary school places should be 

made online and the deadline for applications is 31st October. If you need any help or advice, 

please speak to a member of school staff and we will ensure you get the best person to help with 

your enquiry.  

 

In last week’s newsletter, there was a poster about Asda’s Reward App, ‘Cash Pot for Schools’. If 

you shop at Asda, please download the app and register an account. It does not affect your 

savings but raises money for Paget. The poster is shared again later in this week’s newsletter.  

 

Have a good weekend everyone,  

 

Vicky Nussey   

                 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NURSERY: Remidy & Fatima 

RECEPTION: Ayesha, Michael, Julian & Fatoumata 

YEAR ONE: Vivaan, Ella, Samairah & Rayyan 

YEAR TWO: Ilakkiya, Ellie, Antonia & Cameron 

YEAR THREE: Jamal, Teddie, La’sharn & Anam 

YEAR FOUR: Josiah-Jordan, Ivy, Mya & Adyan 

YEAR FIVE: Leo, Jasmine, Fatima & Andreea 

YEAR SIX: Godswill, Natalia, Zhir & Billy 

PANTHERS & PUMAS: Ethan & Anelin 

 

HOUSEPOINTS 
 

THIS WEEK’S TOTALS: 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING CLASS: 

KS1: 2W 

KS2: 6B 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING 

HOUSE: 

KS1: Saturn 

KS2: Mercury 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Have  you changed your phone number, email 

address or moved house recently?  

 

If so, please remember to let the office staff know 

your new contact details.  

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Hi parents! 

 
Mr Harris here with some more Online Safety tips to help you get through 
the year!  
 

It has been lovely to see the children back at school, we have had a 
really good start to the year and let's hope this continues! 

 

WhatsApp - chat lock/secret code  
You must be at least 13 years old to use WhatsApp. Did you know that 
you can lock chats as well as apply a secret code setting?  

 
If a user locks a chat, then the chat will appear at the top under locked 
chats but cannot be viewed without your device password or biometric 
(face id/fingerprint). Furthermore though, a user can apply an 

additional setting to hide the locked chat (so it does not appear in their 
chat list and can only be accessed via the search bar). Whilst this 
feature adds privacy, it can make it difficult to monitor what your child is 
doing on WhatsApp, which is why it is important to have regular chats 

with your child. 
 
If you have any questions about WhatsApp, please don't hesitate to 
come and see me 🙂 
 
Mr Harris - Computing Lead  

 



 

 

 
  

 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 

                       

 

     

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 
 

     

 

 

 



 

 

SPOTLIGHT ON CURRICULUM: P.E. 
 

 
 

 



 

 

SPOTLIGHT ON CURRICULUM: P.E. (Continued)  

 

 



 

 

SPOTLIGHT ON CURRICULUM: P.E. (Continued) 

 

 
 

 



 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

2024-2025 
7th October - Reception & Y1 Interhouse  

8th October - Year 2 & Panthers Interhouse  

9th October - years 5&6 Interhouse  

15th October - Years 3&4 Interhouse  

Tuesday 22nd October - Parents Evening  

Friday 25th October - Last day of term - break up for half term  

Monday 4th November - term begins - Children return to school  

Friday29th November - school closed to children - teacher training day 

Friday 20th December - Last day of term - break up for Christmas  

Monday 6th January - Term begins but school closed to children - teacher training day  

Tuesday 7th January - Children return to school 

Friday 14th February - Last day of term - break up for half term  

Monday 24th February - Term begins but school closed to children - teacher training day  

Tuesday 25th February - Children return to school  

Friday 11th April - Last day of term - break up for Easter 

Monday 28th April - Term begins but school closed to children - teacher training day  

Tuesday 29th April - Children return to school 

W/C Monday 12th May - Year Six Sats Week 

Friday 23rd May - Last day of term - break up for half term 

Monday 2nd June - Term begins - children return to school 

Friday 4th July - school closed to children - teacher training day 

Friday 18th July - last day of term - break up for the Summer 

Monday 21st July - School closed to children - Teacher training Day 

 

This section will be regularly updated once new dates are known and confirmed.    

*Indicates newly added or changed items 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
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